
NELTHORPE SCHOOL CHARITY 

 

 

The Nelthorpe School Charity was originally founded by Richard Nelthorpe 

in 1706 to establish a school for young people in Scawby. 

 

The charity now provides some financial support to Scawby Academy, but 

also hands out grants to young people under the age of 25 to help support 

their personal development. To apply you must be living within the “ancient 

parish of Scawby” (Scawby, Sturton, Greetwell and parts of Scawby Brook). 

 

If you need to buy equipment for educational or sporting purposes, or want 

to undertake a trip for educational, sporting or charitable purposes, or you 

are struggling to meet expenses connected with your children attending 

school, PLEASE CONTACT US. 

 

For more details, or to apply for a grant, please contact 

 

Jonathan Pountney 

℅ Hetts Johnson Whiting 

11 Bigby Street 

Brigg, DN20 8EP 

jp@hjw.legal 


